
 

Centre For Biotechnology and Bioinformatics Career Development Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hazel McCullough giving her presentation during the CEBIB Career Development  

Career development is vital component in enhancing one’s ability to satisfactorily contribute to 

overall development of oneself and the organization. Consequently, career development assists 

an individual to have a wide range of choices in terms of career transitions.   The Center for 

Biotechnology and Bioinformatics, CEBIB career development meeting which begun on May 

25th   2015 is fulfilling this goal of equipping students and other participants with information 

and opportunities in Biotechnology and Bioinformatics.  

The Career Development was held at CEBIB.  Those present included Director of CEBIB Dr. 

George Obiero, Deputy Vice-Chancellor RPE Prof. L. Irungu, Dr. Hazel McCoullough, Dr. Isabella 

Oyier and Dr. Bernard Kulohoma among others. 

In her presentation, Dr. Hazel McCoullough took the 

participants in career development and opportunities 

available for students pursuing higher education in 

Biotechnology and Bioinformatics. She explored research 

funding options for students pursuing masters and 

postgraduate studies.   Dr. Isabella Oyier outlined the steps 

involved in assessing postgraduate students. She explained 



that since the center started admitting postgraduate students, the rate of graduation has been 

dismal but the center is determined to revise this trend by ensuring all students joining the 

postgraduate studies are able to complete their studies on time and without disruption. 

Further, she thanked the Center administration specifically the Director, George Obiero, Vice 

Chancelor RPE, Prof. L. Irungu, College Principal, Prof. Aduda for supporting the center in all its 

activities.              

Students and academic staff listens attentively during CEBIB Career 

Development Meeting 


